
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, October 19, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Italian Chicken Parmesan  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today 

 

 

1. The 8th grade boys’ basketball tryouts will start next week on Monday October 25 from 

3:25 P.M. to 5: 25 P.M. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Alvarez or Mr. 

Pontrelli.  

 

2. Attention students interested in trying out for cheerleading! Cheer camps are today after 

school in the small gym and will run until 5:00 pm.  If you have any questions, see Mrs. 

Ray for more info.   

   

   

 


